PRESCHOOL 3’s DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

November in Preschool was filled with gratitude for new friends. We explored more
letters, shapes and colors. We learned about the Native Americans and how they lived
in different styles of houses and what materials were used to make shelter and grow
food. We also learned about the Pilgrims and how they traveled here on the Mayflower.
We thought of ways that we can be helpful friends and share.

DECEMBER THEMES:
Dec 2-5 : 5 Senses and Christmas, Letter |

Dec 9-12: 5 Senses and Christmas, Letter J
Dec 16-19: Christmas, Letter K, Gingerbread Party!

IMPORTANT DATES:

Dec 10: Chapel

Dec 19: Gingerbread Day: Parents are invited to join us at 11:15 am. More information
to follow

Dec 23-Jan 5: Winter Break! Enjoy

Please continue to check our Homeroom app as we add photos and information often.
The weather is getting colder, and we try to go outside gveryday. Please make sure the
kids have warm jackets, hats and mittens. Mittens are much easier for the children to
put on than gloves. Please have the children practice putting all of these on by
themselves at home:)

Happy Holidays!
Mrs. Muhischlegel and Mrs. lllum



